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Moana Wyatt

From: Richard Hopkins
Sent: Tuesday, 12 October 2021 11:47 AM
To: Torrey McDonnell
Subject: FW: titahi bay surf club  
Attachments: MHWS_Titahi Bay.pdf

Hi Torrey, 
Sending to save the advice recently.  
As per our discussion on MHWS the Titahi Bay example. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
Richard Hopkins  
Team Leader Monitoring and Enforcement 
Kaiārahi Rōpū Aroturuki me te Whakaūnga 
 

 
 
Tel: 04 237 5089 
poriruacity.govt.nz 
 
 
 
From: Iain Dawe <Iain.Dawe@gw.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, 9 October 2019 3:51 PM 
To: Richard Hopkins <Richard.Hopkins@poriruacity.govt.nz> 
Cc: Jo Frances <Jo.Frances@gw.govt.nz>; Nicola Fenn <Nicola.Fenn@gw.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: titahi bay surf club  
 
Thanks Richard, 
 
The wall appears to exceed its old footprint and could be considered reclamation and seems to have quite a bit of 
associated disturbance.  
Attached is a map showing the approx. MHWS. The ‘sea-fence’ may be just above this or right on the line, 
depending on the state of the beach  
 
Ngā mihi 
Iain 
 
Dr Iain Dawe | Senior Policy Advisor (Hazards) 
Greater Wellington Regional Council | Te Pane Matua Taiao 
 
 


